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President: George Davidson called the meeting to order.

1. Next General meeting is Saturday October 12, 2024, 10:30am in the Annex.

2. The program at 11:00am is also in the Annex.

3. Next Board meeting will be Friday November 1, 2024, 1:00pm in the Annex.

4. Previous board meeting minutes were approved and are posted on our BCGS website.

Program:

We will discuss moving plans for our library. Our BCGS library will be on the 3™ floor of
the museum and they will help us move. What furniture in the Annex belongs to BCGS?
Some short shelves will be needed to accommodate the windows in the new room. How
much space will be needed for our computers and other furniture in the library? Ideas?

November’s speaker will be Bill Robins. He will speak about his extensive research on
Benton County’s history.

Vice President: Kathryn supported the idea of meeting in the Annex for the Oct. program.

Treasurer: Lois reported we have not spent much money in September; however, we still
do not have enough funds to break even this year.

Membership: Connie reported we have 36 members so far in 2024.
We will not be taking dues collections for the calendar year 2025 until Jan 2025.
We need more help with the record keeping associated with memberships.

Webmaster: George posts all meeting minutes and Newsletters on the BCGS website and
takes care of the essential business of the society.

Library: Liza reported she and George have moved books around in the library to make
room for the new donated books and labeled them all. It should be easier to reassemble the
books in good order when we move to the museum. Shelving was discussed.
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Newsletter: We need someone to do a newsletter.

Respectfully Submitted,
Linda Olsen, Secretary
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